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March 18,2019

Steven J. Bames
809 60th St.

West Des Moines, Iowa 50266

RE: Solicitor License Application

Dear Mr. Bames:

This letter serves to officially notify you of the denial of your application for a solicitor license as
submitted on March 4, 2019. The denial is pursuant to Municipal Code Chapter 132.04. (2.B.4)
Qualifications of Applicant

If you wish to appeal the decision, you have the right to a hearing before the City Council, by submitting
your request in writing to my office. You will be placed on the next regular council meeting. The city
council may reverse, modify or affirm the decision of the City Clerk.

If you should have any questions regarding any of the above, please contact me at 515-965-6405.

Sincerely,

febra M. Arend
Interim City Clerk


